






















55. Dr. Dillon explained that he made his decision based on incomplete and inaccurate information. He 
added that at the time, he made the best decision he could make, based on the information he had. 

56. Dr. Dillon was asked about School policies with respect to teachers' expectations of privacy regarding 
books in their classrooms. He stated that he did not want to speculate without having the policies 
open in front of him. Later that afternoon, Dr. Dillon emailed three School policies; however, none 
explicitly addressed privacy. 

57. On March 29, 2024, Comprehensive Investigations and Consulting, LLC., spoke with Attorney 
Howard M. Cooper, who represents the Teacher. A request was made to interview the Teacher 
regarding this investigation. As of the writing of this report, a response regarding this interview has 
not been received. 
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